
Message from the Headteacher 

 

 It was great to see so many people attending  the computing 

showcase and stay to find out a about online safety this week.    

Today, the Owls shared their learning in a Table Top Showcase 

assembly.  We hope you enjoyed finding out about what Yr2 have 

been doing this term.     

The slots for Parents Evening have now gone live—please sign up as 

soon as possible to meet with your child’s class teacher.   

Have a lovely weekend. 

Stephanie Meikle 

Spring Term Parents Evening 

The  spring term parents evening 
events are now live for booking on 
your Arbor account. 

Wednesday 12th Feb  5.30pm to 8pm 

Thursday 13th Feb 3.40pm to 6pm  

Minutes missed of 
school due to lateness 

This week we have had  223 
minutes of lost learning due 
to lateness. 28 pupils were  

late this week. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3.30—4.30 

Y3/4 Dodgeball 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Table 
Tennis 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 Tag Rugby 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 
Gymnastics 

Merlins 
Sharing 

Assembly 

 
Y1/2 Trip to 

The Lookout 
   




